
From: Arlene Goss  
Sent: Wednesday, 7 September 2016 4:05 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: RE: Acknowledgement of official information request 
 
Dear Mandy, 
 
Further to my earlier email to you, the total number of ratepayers is 55,600. 
 
I hope that helps. 
 
Regards 
Arlene Goss 

From: Arlene Goss  
Sent: Wednesday, 7 September 2016 8:34 a.m. 
To:  
Subject: Acknowledgement of official information request 
 
07-Sep-2016 
 
Mandy Tocher 
 

  
 
Dear Mandy 
 
Official information request for: NUMBER OF RATEPAYERS 
 
Reference Number: 265053 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 5-
September-2016 for NUMBER OF RATEPAYERS 
 
We received your request on 5-September-2016. I note the urgency in replying 
before September 12 and will get back to you as soon as the rates department 
supplies me with the information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Arlene Goss 
 
 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 



Dunedin City Council 
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New 
Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000 
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz 




